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December 16, 1999

Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, P.A. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is a response to your letter of 12-13-99, a copy of which is
enclosed.

It's always a pleasure to hear from listeners at a distance from our
main coverage area. I thank you for taking the time to write.

I hereby certify your reception of our station and the program log
you've included with your letter.

I hope you continue to listen and enjoy WVNJ.

Cordially o s,

ward Warshaw
Vice -President
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